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William Murray
1232 Dennis Blvd
Moncks Corner, SC 29461-9207

October 23, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

As a voter, constituent, and poker enthusiast, I am writing to express my 
disappointment in your support of federal legislation that seeks to ban 
Internet poker throughout America by arbitrarily, and incorrectly 
expanding the scope of the 1961 Wire Act.  

Your position is an attack on my individual liberties and I am astounded 
that as Governor you would support a federal law that so clearly tramples 
on the rights of states. Your support constitutes an egregious federal 
overreach and completely leaves consumer unprotected in an unregulated US 
market. Your extreme position has not gone unnoticed and I encourage you 
to reconsider your support.

Sincerely,

William Murray
8438996371


